
 

Victory for PSA Members 
 

Members will recall that the PSA reported on members working under Expanded Public Works 

Programme (EPWP), who were not provided with contracts and were not getting remunerated since 

their initial contracts expired, on 30 June 2020. The members are based in different health facilities 

around the Limpopo province. Subsequently, on the PSA’s engagement with the employer, it was 

reported that approval has been granted by treasury, for members to be issued with three-month 

contracts, reinstated on the system and they will be paid during the August 2020 Persal run.  

 

Members must communicate with their superiors regarding their reinstatement and payment of their 

stipends. Furthermore, any problem can be reported to Lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or 082 880 

8995.   
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